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Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

 

Dear Member 

Horsell Common Preservation Society is pleased to invite you to the 2023 Annual General 
Meeting. This is your opportunity to meet the Trustees and other members of the Society and 
to hear what we have achieved in the last 12 months. 

Attached is the formal Notice of the Annual General Meeting to be held on  Wednesday 4th 
October 2023 at “Goldwater Lodge” Goldsworth Park Woking GU21 3RT @ 7pm  

All other documents including the accounts and previous year’s minutes can be found on our 
website. If you require hard copies then please email us on accounts@horsellcommon.org.uk 

Once the formal business has been concluded there will be a short talk by Lucy Lee from the 
WWF. 

Any queries should be emailed to accounts@horsellcommon.org.uk 

 

 

Kind regards 

Janette Dalgliesh (Secretary) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


